
From: Liz Bettencourt 
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 6:18 PM 
Subject: President's Message - November 1, 2012 
 

Members, 
 
Happy November!   
 
I won’t report out in this weekly message since our monthly membership meeting is next week, 
November 7.  On Friday or Monday we will send out the full Officer Report with all the news for 
October.  Please plan to attend the meeting, which is the day after election day; there will be a 
lot to talk about.   
 
Call for Volunteers 
We will hold a nice holiday lunch meeting for December 5 in the HQ Boardroom.  If you are 
interested in being on the committee to help plan and coordinate the festivities, please let me 
know as soon as possible.       
  
Members on the Move 
Our congratulations to EA Steward Benjamin Gonzales on his promotion to Plant Maintenance 
Mechanic II for the Treatment Plant Maintenance team in the Water Utility.   
 
Have a great weekend! 
 

Liz Bettencourt     
President, Employees Association 
408-630-2821 
www.valleywaterea.com 
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